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TO:
Richard Militello

VOICE: 305-448-8300
FAX: 305-448-8565

FROM:

Paula Isler

Voice: (850) 413-6502

~ a

Docket No. 010735-T1 Q."

Dear Mr. Militello:

This is just a “gentle reminder” that on October 8, 2001, Order No, PSC-01-1991-AS-TI was
issued, which accepted your proposal to pay a $500 settlement. The Order stated that the $500
must be received within 10 business days (or by October 22™*) of issnance of the Orxder. The

Order also states that if payment is not received by the due date, iTELSA’s certificate will be
automatically cancelled.

Our records do not show receipt of the payment yet (I realize it is not due until Monday). If
our records are incorrect, please let me know. If payment has not been sent, pleasc make sure

that the name of your company is on the check, along with the docket number. ?; 2
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